May 21, 2025

Gloria Buley 328 W Main St. Whitewater, WI 53190

Dear Gloria,

On behalf of the City of Whitewater and the Landmarks Commission, I would like to extend our sincere gratitude for your dedicated service as a member of the Commission.

Your contributions to the preservation and promotion of Whitewater's historical heritage have been truly appreciated. Your insights, commitment, and thoughtful participation in our meetings have made a lasting impact on the work of the Commission and the community we serve.

Thank you once again for your service to the Landmarks Commission and the City of Whitewater.

Best,

John Weidl, City Manager

Jus werde

JSW/RLM